
Exams Office summer contact hours 

 
A Level -Thursday 15th August 

 

Results will be sent to student emails between 8am and 8.30am                                          
 

GCSE –Thursday 22nd August 

Results will be sent to student emails at approximately 9am  
 
 

Reviews of Results/Access to Scripts 
YEAR 13 

 

 Advice and processing for these services will be available by email, telephone call back or 
face to face booking service from 

 
                                            Thursday 15th August 9am -3.00pm 
                                            Friday 16th August 9am -3.00pm 
                                            Wednesday 21st August 11am-3.00pm 
                                            Thursday 22nd August 11am-3.00pm 
                                            Friday 23rd August 9am – 3.00pm 

 
Out of these hours, Year 13 students applying for university places only, who require the 

priority service should email exams@ndhs.org.uk  
Deadline for priority reviews is 12pm Tuesday 20th August.   

 

YEAR 11 
 

Advice and processing for these services will be available by email and telephone call 
back/face to face booking service from: 

                                             
                                            Thursday 22nd August 9am-3.00pm 
                                            Friday 23rd August 9am- 3.00pm 
 

For Pearson GCSE Priority review requests ONLY, we will be available by email to process until 
12pm Friday 23rd August 

Only urgent queries related to 6th form/college places will be dealt with during the period above. 
  All other results queries/reviews will be processed when school re-opens in September. 

 

Please note: We will be unable to accept forms without the relevant payment. 
Details/costs and forms will be available on the Exams section of the school website. 

mailto:exams@ndhs.org.uk

